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Attendance RE

PARENT PAY
Please log on to your parent pay accounts and settle any monies which is owed either
for swimming, lunches, wrap around care etc. If you are having trouble logging in or

need your account details pop into the school office where we can help.
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Dates for the Diary

17th October - Autumn Disco

18th October - Tempest Photos

23rd October - Half Term

30th October - Inset Day

Nursery
Please keep an eye
out for dates for

parent and toddler
sessions next term!

Spaces available
from the age of 3
- spread the word!

Cornish
Dydh da  -  Hello

Meur ras  -  Thanks
Mar pleg  -  Please

dh in Cornish is "the" 
sound in English.

Kitchen

Kitchen winners!
Huge congratulations to Lisa and

Kwai in our kitchen, who won
the best serving counter in all

the Chartwells schools in
Cornwall. We can completely

see why - their food is always
beautifully presented and tastes

delicious! Here they are with
their cream tea prize.

School Admissions. You have until the
15th January to apply for a place in our
Reception class for September 2024.

Children already in the nursery are not
guaranteed a place, you need to apply

with the council.

Dear Parents,                        
We would like to invite you to
take part in our whole school
liturgies. They will be led by
a different class each week
and begin at 2:30 pm

28.9.23 Year 5
4.10.23 Year 6
12.10.23 Year 4
18.10.23 Year 3
8.11.23 Year 2
15.11.23 Year 1

Uniform Challenge
Starting next Monday 9th October.

We are trying to encourage the children to be
smart and proud of themselves and the school

they belong to. The class with the most points for
correct uniform (including PE) each week will

receive a treat!

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the school year 2023/24! The
children have settled brilliantly back into
school routines and many have already come to
see me with their fantastic learning. 

As you can see, we had some major building
works over the summer holiday - we are well
under way to becoming a carbon neutral
school. The contractors are in the final stages
of completion now, fixing any snags and re-
decorating areas. The pool is still a work in
progress and we are hoping for a reopening
around the 1st November. 

Our community shed is looking very full -
uniform, books and food. Even though the
door might be closed, it is unlocked and ready
for you to take whatever you need. Please do
bring a bag and help yourself.  

Best wishes,

Miss Teixeira    

To Class 6 with 96.9%

PTA
Please, if you have any
unwanted clean glass
jars, drop them into
the school office!


